
OPEN HOUSE AND PUBLIC MEETING

LRT visual screening between  
Bass Lake Road and 62nd Avenue

The planned Blue Line Extension Light Rail Transit Project,  
in partnership with the City of Crystal, is hosting an open 
house and meeting regarding visual screening along the 
BNSF freight rail corridor between Bass Lake Road and 
62nd Avenue.

The Blue Line Extension Project Office (BPO) has received 
feedback from residents, Crystal City staff and City 
Council members regarding this issue. This meeting will 
provide an opportunity for the public to view a revised 
recommendation regarding a visual screening barrier and 
provide feedback.

This design will be shared with the Crystal City Council 
and subsequently incorporated into the project plans. 

People who cannot attend the meeting are encouraged 
to contact David Davies at BPO by October 31 to 
provide feedback or ask questions about this issue. 
Meeting materials will be posted on the project 
website: www.BlueLineExt.org.

VISUAL SCREENING TIMELINE

May 24, 2016
First public meeting to present options and  
gather feedback

May – August 2016
Conduct survey of property owners and  
gather data to create design

September 20, 2016
Provide update to Crystal City Council

October 17, 2016 
Second public meeting to present design and  
receive feedback from property owners

November – December 2016
Finalize design and incorporate into project plans

Monday, October 17, 2016 
Becker Park Building Community Room 

 Located near 55th Avenue North and Douglas Drive in Crystal 

Map: https://goo.gl/maps/REtueuKBQGy

Open House: 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 

Presentation by Blue Line Extension LRT project staff: 6:30 p.m.

For more information or questions about this 
event, please contact David Davies at the  
Blue Line Extension Project Office:

Tel:  612-373-5336  
Email: David.Davies@metrotransit.org

Becker Park  
Building


